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NIMBioS to Host UBM Conference Oct. 23-24 
 

KNOXVILLE, Tenn. – The National Institute for Mathematical and Biological Synthesis 
will host the annual National Science Foundation's (NSF) Interdisciplinary Training for 
Undergraduates in Biological and Mathematical Sciences (UBM) conference in 
Knoxville, TN, Oct. 23-24, 2009.  
 
This annual conference will provide an opportunity for undergraduates to present their 
work in talks or posters. The conference also includes a panel discussion on career 
opportunities for students and hosts the NSF UBM PI meeting. Plenary and featured 
speakers include Dr. Lisa Fauci, Tulane University, and Paul Super, Great Smoky 
Mountains National Park. Faculty, students, and Tennessee teachers (grades 6-12) are 
invited to attend.  
 
To register, visit http://www.nimbios.org/education/UBM. To apply for support, register by 
Sept. 9. If no support is needed, you may register by Sept. 29. 
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The National Institute for Mathematical and Biological Synthesis (NIMBioS) brings 
together researchers from around the world to collaborate across disciplinary boundaries 
to investigate solutions to basic and applied problems in the life sciences. NIMBioS is 
funded by the National Science Foundation in collaboration with the U.S. Department of 
Homeland Security and the U.S. Department of Agriculture, with additional support from 
The University of Tennessee, Knoxville. 
 
For more information, contact Catherine Crawley at 865-974-9350 or 
ccrawley@nimbios.org 
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